
 

MCG message 
 
To:   All Blue Cross Complete providers 
 
Date:  July 3, 2024 
 
Subject: Blue Cross Complete approves temporary neuropsychological  
  testing 
 
Effective July 8, 2024, Blue Cross Complete will temporarily approve 
neuropsychological testing for all cases with the exception of autism, while awaiting 
clarification from the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services. 
 
Currently, Blue Cross Complete authorizes only the initial evaluation of autism, and 
neuropsychological testing should not be included in this assessment. 
 
This temporary measure aims to provide comprehensive support to our members, 
ensuring they receive timely and appropriate care during the interim period. 
 
If you have any questions, contact your Blue Cross Complete provider account 
executive or the Blue Cross Complete Provider Inquiry at 1-888-312-5713. 
 
 
 


